
Sponsored by the Department of Foreign Languages and Literatures 

Teaching Foreign 
Languages Online:  
A Discussion on 
Current Practices 

The Department of  Foreign Languages and Literatures invites you to attend 
a workshop and discussion on teaching foreign languages online. The 
workshop will be led by Stephanie Howe, Instructor of  French at the 
University of  Georgia. Issues to be discussed include: 

 Speaking practice for online students 

 Assessing online students 

 Materials used in online language classes 

 Synchronous vs. asynchronous instruction 

Sponsored by the Department of Foreign Languages and 
Literatures at the University of North Carolina Wilmington 

January 20, 2012  4 - 5pm  138 Leutze Hall 

 If  you teach or have taught online, share with us what worked and 
didn’t work for you.  

 If  you are planning to teach online, come see what experienced 
online instructors have to say.  


